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From: Chrissy Mullaney <cmullaney@belairmd.org> 
Subject: 637 Wallingford Rd, Unit 401

 
Good morning 
 
I have received your request for permiƫng quest for 637 Wallingford Road, Unit 401 in Bel 
Air, Maryland.   
 
As of today please find the following : 
 

 There are NO Open/Pending/Expired permits & demoliƟon permits that need aƩenƟon and any fees due  
 There are NO Code ViolaƟons or fines due  
 Water is handle with Maryland American Water Company 
 Sewer is with the Town of Bel Air, this informaƟon would be thru the Town of Bel Air Finance. 

 
If you need any addiƟonal informaƟon please let me know. 
 
Thank you 
Chrissy 
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